
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Alums, 

 
COVID-19 continues to disrupt all of our lives. I hope and pray that you and your families are 
safe and have the resources and support needed during these unprecedented times. 

 
The ASUNAA Board of Directors is still working to ensure that we stay abreast of what is 
happening at ASU and conduct the business of the Association within the confines of this public 
crisis.  We now provide you with these latest updates of our actions: 

 
• During the last meeting of the Board of Directors, it was decided that it is best to 

cancel all plans for the June 2020 Planning Conference. 
 

• The original proposed timeline for implementation of the ASUNAA Scholarship 
Program, as approved by the Board has been revised.  The tentative date for 
announcement of the scholarships is June 1, 2020.     
 

• The Alumni Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony is still pending.  Refunds for tickets 
and ads have been issued. 

 
• The installation of the 2020 – 2022 officers will be held prior to June 30, 2020. 

 
• The ASUNAA office still has limited hours.  You may contact E. Charles Thomas 

via e-mail at asunaa03@yahoo.com or Diane Hallman at asunaa04@yahoo.com.  
 

We remain in constant communication with President Fedrick and her cabinet regarding 
COVID-19 and campus updates. 

Sincerely, 
 

William Johnson 
President, ASUNAA 
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